
Memo 
From:  Adrianna Hennen, Clerk-Treasurer 

To:  Freeport City Council 

Date:  5/23/17 

Re:  Sacred Heart School Park Least Agreement 

I recently spoke with Judy Caveny about the School Park Lease Agreement. Judy stated that she keeps 
hearing statements like “the City will do ‘ ‘ and the school will do ‘ ‘”. But these so called 
handshake agreements are not in the agreement. Her and I both agreed that if these are actual agreements 
we wants to continue they should be included in the official agreement.  
 
To begin, I would like everyone to read through the agreement and come up with any changes or additions 
you would like to see in the agreement. I believe the Parish board was going to do the same. We will then 
come together and try to agree on any changes and additions.   
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